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Good afternoon and welcome to today's meeting. 

As you will have noted we have a relatively light schedule for today's meeting, 

I hope that you are all satisfied with the report on the "whistle blowing policy", 

it is nice to know that we have appropriate policies in place for both the 

protection of our organisation and our staff. I am unsure whether it is the place 

of this committee to delve further into this space, so advice from staff would 

be welcome, and if it is whether or not any further development of our policy 

is appropriate or not. 

I would also like to remind committee members of the potential to be involved 

in next week's "conservation week" events. These should be well worth the 

effort if you have a couple of spare hours available in your diary on the 

appropriate days and may well be a niche opportunity to engage with different 

sectors within our community. 

Angus Gordon. 

Chair PP. 
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